Dear [Donor's Name],

We hope this letter finds you in great spirits. As we approach the end of the year, we wanted to
take a moment to remind you about the opportunity to make a tax-deductible donation to [Senior
Care Center Name].

Your generous contributions have made a significant impact in the lives of our seniors, providing
them with the necessary care, activities, and support they need to thrive.

With the tax season approaching, this is the perfect time to consider making a donation.
Contributions made before December 31 are fully deductible on your 2023 tax return.

We are truly grateful for your continued support, and we invite you to visit us at [Website URL]
for more information on how your donation can help make a difference.

Thank you for being a valuable part of our community. Your kindness is greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Senior Care Center Name]
[Contact Information]



